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Dear Grote: 

It is with very real regret that I confirm 
what you may have suspected; that is, that I have 
weaseled out on the trip down under, at least for 
this spring. 

I was quite interested in the literature 
on the Vanguard (four-wheel type, not in orbit). 
I hadn't realized that there still was a car currently 
manufactured that could be cranked by hand. ' 

I should apologize for the extended lapse 
in my correspondence but have felt we were reasonably 
well in touch by virtue of your correspondence with 
Jennie. 

I canlt think of anything particularly 
newsworthy from here and so will close on a slightly
wistful note of regret at not having made the trip 
I threatened you with. 

Best wishes, 

14 
Charles H. Schauer 
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